EMERGENCY MOTION TO COUNCIL - 29 APRIL 2003

This Council strongly objects to the closure of the Post Office in Eldon Drive and the loss
of a facility which provides a vital service to a large number of residents in the area.

The Council resolves to make representations to the Post Office highlighting the
significant difficulties for many residents in accessing alternative facilities and calling
upon the Post Office to reconsider and reverse the proposed closure. It further resolves to
seek the support of Eric Martlew MP in making representations against this closure to the
Post Office and Government.

Proposed : Clir M Boaden Seconded : Clir A Glendinning



